LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF LEBANON
SPECIAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION

All persons qualified to vote in the Town of Lebanon are hereby warned to meet on
TUESDAY, AUGUST 18, 2020 between the hours of 6:00 AM and 8:00 PM for the purpose
of casting their ballots in the Special Municipal Election.

A complete list of nominees and sample ballot can be viewed on the town’s website or upon
request. Optical voting machines will be used. Voting will take place and absentee ballots
will be counted at:

District 1 and District 2
Lyman Memorial High School Gymnasium
917 Exeter Road (Route 207)

Dated at L.ebanon, Connecticut this 6th of July 2020.
Mary Ellen Wieczorek

Town Clerk
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